
Session Business 

October 21, 2018 

 

1. Roy Kessler was re-elected as Clerk of Session for another year.   
2. A security expert was recently invited in for a walk through of our facility.  Several security 

recommendations were received.    

 

New member: Joanne Deaver on October 7, 2018.    

   

 


